
Responsibility    Perseverance     Compassion   Thankfulness  

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

AUTUMN 1 ASSEMBLY 

Well done to all of our winners who were celebrated in our 

Achievers Assembly. We celebrated our half term value of 

THANKFULNESS as well as awards in the key skills of Phonics, 

Reading, Spelling, Handwriting, Maths and Home Skills. Our 

winners are on the next page.  

 

NON UNIFORM DAY 

Thank you for you bottle donations and apologies for the     

change to the non-uniform day at such short notice during the 

week. We made the change as we were aware there had been 

some discussion on parent class WhatsApp groups as well as 

receiving emails and phone calls relating to the matter.  

 

The MHSA wanted to start collecting for the Christmas Fair     

earlier than usual to spread the cost for parents and carers. 

With it being this time of year, they thought about a Halloween 

theme without putting pressure on parents to buy Halloween 

outfits. They therefore came up with the idea of wearing black 

or a Halloween accessory. We were also conscious that if       

children had come to school in Halloween outfits with masks 

or face paint this would have impacted negatively on some of 

our children who find a change in the normal school routine 

difficult to adjust to. We therefore looked for a compromise to 

support all the school community but appreciate it wasn’t 

communicated as well as it should have been and didn’t work 

as it was meant to. Collectively, we will aim to improve on this 

in the future.   



KM  Phonics 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Maths 

 Thankfulness 

  

KP  Spelling  

 Handwriting 

 Maths 

 Thankfulness 

 

RS Phonics 

 Reading 

 Maths 

 Thankfulness 

 Home Skills 

 

1C Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Thankfulness 

 Home Skills 

 

1H Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Thankfulness 

 Home Skills 

 

2J Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Thankfulness 

 Home Skills 

 

2CS Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Thankfulness 

 Home Skills 

Nico 

Adam 

Poppy 

Alex 

Dheer 

 

Thomas 

Oscar 

Shayne 

Deam 

 

Jude 

Madden 

Leo 

Jasmine / Rory 

Oliver / Ayla 

 

Theo 

 

Freya 

Ella 

Elsie 

Arlo 

Luke 

 

Molly 

Evelyn 

Theo 

Sierra 

Harry 

Leo 

Ollie 

 

Logan 

Teddy 

Martha 

Mabel 

Felicity 

Cooper 

Connie 

 

Aiden 

Charlotte 

Jack 

Dixon 

Alice 

Harrison 

Ela 

 

 

 

 

3B Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Thankfulness 

 Home Skills 

 

3H Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Thankfulness 

 Home Skills 

 

4C Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Thankfulness 

 Home Skills 

 

4MC Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Thankfulness 

 Home Skills 

 

5C Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Thankfulness 

 Home Skills 

 

5SR Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Thankfulness 

 Home Skills 

 

6G Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Thankfulness 

 Home Skills 

 

6M Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Thankfulness 

 Home Skills 

 

 

Harriet 

Isaac 

Dexter 

Him 

Holly 

Henry 

 

Logan 

Emilia 

Zara 

Henry 

Erin 

Rowan 

 

Anlin 

Isabel 

Tlova 

Rory 

Dexter 

Ethan 

 

Emily 

Reggie 

Alice 

Tylan 

Yahya 

Ellen 

 

Phoebe 

Henry 

Kylah 

Poppy 

Ted 

Elsa 

 

Alexander 

Maxwell 

Mabel 

Rako 

Harriet 

Summer 

 

Imogen 

Max 

Mia 

Joshua 

Harry 

Mateo 

 

Jamie 

Violet 

Bella 

Isla 

Sophia 

Eden 

SUMMER 2 HALF TERM AMAZING ACHIEVERS 



AND FINALLY.....  

It’s been a wonderful first half term 

at Moorfield and the children have 

settled well into their new classes. 

 

Thank you for your Harvest           

donations this week and thank you 

for the kind words many of you 

have shared regarding our       

Achievers Assemblies today.  

 

We have finished for the half term 

break and return on Monday 30th 

October 2023.  

 

I hope you all have a restful break.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                                                          


